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Professor Emeritus Dr. Masayuki NAGAO, Toyohashi University of Technology 

 

Dear Friends! 

EINA Magazine No.26 has come out for you Friends. You 

may look at this newest issue in this Website http://eina.ws.  

EINA magazine has been published in printed paper form 

up to the No.21 issue, but from the No.22 issue we decided 

to publish the magazine mainly in electronic PDF form to 

reduce the printing and mailing costs. Before this decision 

we collected the reader’s opinions and the majority was 

positive. As the chair of EINA magazine committee I would 

like to ask you sincerely to accept our decision. If you feel 

some inconvenience in the electronic style, please don’t hesitate to request us to send 

the ordinary type EINA magazine. We still continue to print the ordinary type ones for 

the distribution in the international conferences to advertise our magazine.  

EINA Magazine Committee of IEE of Japan is aiming at interactive communication 

among R&D people in the field of electrical insulation and high voltage engineering 

especially in the Asia-Pacific region. We value this activity, because we feel that it would 

be crucial to build up an interactive channel to promote R&D in this expertise. If you 

have items for announcement, why don’t you take due advantage of this medium to 

communicate with your potential friends? Contact eina@eina.ws.  

I sincerely hope you will join in our EINA activities. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Prof. Dr. Masayuki NAGAO 

 


